————— Original Message----- 337
From: Tony Prodger

Sent: 28 September 2017 19:01

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Changes to the High Street Area

| believe that the plans have to be more adventurous and not just cosmetic to challenge Local areas like fareham and
POrtsmouth. There are more and more marinas around the coast and radical changes are called for.

E.g. Digging up the High Street and allowing the water in to create a really superb maritime area with shops, outdoor
cafes, restaurants and bistros on either side. At present we do not encourage the boat owners to use the area and
Gosport has become just a staging post to other areas .

Tony Prodger

Please consider the environment before printing this email.





